
Ogemaw Heights High School 
Daily Announcement 
Monday, April 7, 2025 

 

 
Congratulations to this week’s Falcons of the week -   Rachelle Tripp, Oryana Dings, Corie Kanitz, Morrigan 
Miller 
 
Attention all Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors: Tomorrow is a big day of testing for all of you... get a 

good night's sleep, eat a good breakfast, and do your best! Good luck! 

 

Seniors - Reminder you do NOT have school tomorrow, Tuesday, April 8, 2025 

 

A representative from the Universal Technical Institute will be here this morning to talk to any 

Sophomore, Junior or Senior about careers in a variety of Trades programs. Listen for an all-call at the 

beginning of 4th hour. 

 
Prom guest forms will be available starting today, Monday, April 7, 2025.  Due back by Thursday, April 

17, 2025 by 2pm.  NO LATE forms will be accepted.  Pick up the form in the office before or after 

school, between classes or at your lunch.  NOT during class time. 

 

Prom tickets will go on sale starting next Monday, April 21, 2025 for $30 each.  Tickets will be available 

between classes from Ms. Thomas, Mr. A. Miller and in the office between classes, before or after 

school and at your lunch from Mrs. Rice. 

 

The final deadline for the senior trip is Friday April 11th. All money must be paid to Mrs Johnson by the 

end of the day on the 11th. Once the totals are sent to Cedar Point we will not be able to add anyone so 

get your money in by Friday! 

 
Attention all students taking Kirtland classes next fall: Please turn your signed Dual Enrollment 

paperwork into your counselor. Registration for your Kirtland classes requires those papers, and the 

sooner you turn them in, the better chance you have of getting the courses you want. Thanks!  

 

Ogemaw Hills Free Methodist Church will be having an Easter celebration on Saturday, April 19th from 

1-3. They are looking for any artistic students who would be willing to do some face painting. Supplies will 

be provided. NHS students, if you are needing volunteer hours, this would qualify. For more information, 

reach out to Mrs. Older. 

 

Seniors - did you ever play or cheer for the Ogemaw Browns?  There are scholarships available, please 

see Mrs. Thurston in Room 159. 

 

Falcons, our word of the week plays a powerful role in perseverance. It helps us accept setbacks without 

giving up, ask for help when we need it, and keep pushing forward even when things get tough.  This week, 

our word is humility. Humility is the quality of being humble and recognizing that we always have room to 



grow. When we’re humble, we understand that success isn’t about being perfect—it’s about learning, 

improving, and staying committed. 

Here it is in a sentence: “Through humility, she recognized her mistakes, kept learning, and persevered 

until she reached her goals." 

See Mr. Pilarski for more information about winning prizes related to our word of the week.  

 
Today in Sports 

 
 

 

 

 


